## **Lund, Thomas**

From:

Gloede, Carl

Sent:

Monday, May 05, 2014 11:07 AM

To:

licensing; Verveer, Mike; Donahue, Kelly; Kleinfeldt, Scott; Mccaw, David

Subject:

RE: New alcohol license applications

I have spoken to Michael with Segredo and conducted on sight review of premise. Central District does not have concerns with the application.

Carl Gloede

Captain of Police: Central District City of Madison Police Department

211 S. Carroll St. Madison, WI 53703

From: licensing

Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2014 3:44 PM

To: Verveer, Mike; Donahue, Kelly; Gloede, Carl; Kleinfeldt, Scott; Mccaw, David

Subject: New alcohol license applications

Please find a link to the following new license application(s) for the 05/21/14 ALRC meeting

Segredo

624 university Ave

 $\frac{https://madison.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=1742984\&GUID=23824742-B1FA-42EC-9203-726E4EEB9734\&Options=ID|Text|\&Search=33953$ 

## Thank you

## **Thomas Lund**

Municipal Clerk II 210 MLK JR BLVD Room 103 Madison, WI 53703 608-266-4601 www.cityofmadison.com/clerk

"We exist to assist"

In compliance with State public records law, the City of Madison retains copies of ALL email messages to and from this mailbox. Email messages may be released in response to appropriate open record requests.